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The trails are good, and waiting for
you to come and enjoy the change
of season. Last summer’s rain yielded
a bumper crop of nuts and berries,
which is good news for our resident
wildlife.

We have new anchor systems for
the boardwalks to protect against
the high tides.

This fall, we collaborated with
George Hail Library on a wonderful
story walk installation. Families
followed a storybook posted along
the trail. We are excited to continue
this collaboration with the library.

Many thanks to wild plant specialist
Doug McGrady for identifying multi-
ple rare native plants at Haile Farm.
Doug highlighted the rare coastal
sandplain grassland, a hotspot for
biodiversity. Some of the threatened
plants identified include the Whip
Nutsedge (Scleria triglomerata),
Purple Screwstem (Bartonia iodan-
dra), and Knotroot Foxtail (Setaria
parviflora).

Restoration efforts continue
at Sowams Meadow Preserve.
Staton’s Landscaping, our
project contractor, has done
extraordinary work to remove
invasive plants along the field
borders.

Pollinator-friendly wildflower
seeds and native grasses are
being planted to complement a
variety of existing native plants,
such as Ironweed, Joe Pye Weed,
Goldenrod, Asters, Yellow Thistle.

In the salt marsh, Wenley
Ferguson and Ben Gaspar of
Save the Bay continue working to
restore the natural flow of salt-
water through the marsh. This will
eliminate areas of standing fresh-
water that degrades the peat.
They have also been removing
invasive Phragmites on the marsh
edge to help expansion of the
high marsh.

So far the results in both fields
and marsh are very dramatic.
Now finally, you can clearly view
the Palmer River from Market
Street Much more needs to be
done.
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